
500 Consumers Road Bonnie Jean Adams
 
North York, Ontario Regulatory Coordinator
 
M2J 1P8 Phone: (416) 495-6409
 
PO Box 650 Fax: (416) 495-6072
 
Scarborough ON M1 K 5E3 Email: bonnie.adams@enbridge.com
 

November 3, 2009 

VIA COURIER 

Ms. Kirsten Wallii
 
Board Secretary
 
Ontario Energy Board
 
PO Box 2319
 
2300 Yonge Street
 
27th Floor
 
Toronto, Ontario
 
M4P 1E4
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: Ontario Energy Board (the "Board")
 
File No. EB-2006-0305
 
Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge")
 
Application for a Leave to Construct Natural Gas Distribution Line
 
Toronto Portlands Reinforcement
 
Final Monitoring Report: North Section- Extension Request
 

In Sections 3.1 and 3.3 of Conditions of Approval in the Board's Decision and Order issued on 
June 1, 2007, the Board required that Enbridge file a final monitoring report within 15 months of 
the in-service date of the project. 

The in-service date for the North Section of the project was October 9, 2008 and this would 
make the final monitoring report due January 9, 2010. As it will be difficult to conduct a proper 
assessment during winter months and verify that there are no outstanding issues related to the 
project, Enbridge is requesting an extension to the filing date for the final monitoring report until 
May 2010. 

If you require further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours truly, 

~~~~~ 
Bonnie Jean Adams
 
Regulatory Coordinator
 

cc:	 Mr. Neil McKay, Ontario Energy Board, Manager, Facilities (via courier/email) 
Mr. Scott Stoll, Aird & Serlis (via email) 


